
Notice of Submission of the Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead Borough Local Plan to the 

Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government 

Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 

The Town and Country Planning (Local Development) (England) Regulations 2012 

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with regulation 22(3) of the Town and Country Planning (Local 

Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, that the Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead 

submitted the Borough Local Plan to the Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government 

on 31 January 2018 for independent examination.  

The Borough Local Plan Submission documents and supporting documents can be viewed on the 

council’s website: https://www3.rbwm.gov.uk/blp 

Submission documents include:  

 The Borough Local Plan Submission Draft 2013 to 2033 

 Policies Map 

 Sustainability Appraisal 

 Consultation Statement 

 Duty to Cooperate Statement 

 Copies of representations made in response to the Royal Borough of Windsor and 

Maidenhead Borough Local Plan consultation which took place between June and 

September 2017 

 Further supporting documents, including the Plan evidence base 

Hard copies of the Borough Local Plan submission draft, Policies Map, Sustainability Appraisal, 

Consultation Statement and Duty to Cooperate Statement, and representations will also be made 

available for inspection at Maidenhead, Windsor or Ascot libraries during normal opening hours. 

 

The Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead Borough Local Plan will now be subject to an 

independent examination to be conducted by the Planning Inspectorate.  For further information 

please see the Council’s Examination webpage at https://www3.rbwm.gov.uk/blp 
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